
Richard D. Butler
Direct  416 868 33351

rbutler@fasken.com

December 4, 2012
File No.:  287118.00001

VIA EMAIL

Rudina Gjinali
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street,
27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Gjinalai:

Re: Payment of Cost Award related to CFIB’s participation in Renewed 
Regulatory Framework for Electricity (EB-2011-0043; EB-2011-0004)

We are writing on behalf of the Canadian Federation of Independent Business (“CFIB”). 

As you know, CFIB was granted status as a participant, and pursuant to the OEB’s Cost 
Award, dated October 18, 2012, CFIB was granted costs.

Please accept this letter as authority to direct the cost payment direct to Fasken Martineau 
DuMoulin LLP, counsel to CFIB.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the following:

Satinder Chera, Vice-President
CFIB
401-4141 Yonge St.
Toronto, ON, M2P 2A6
Tel: 416-222-8022
Fax: 416-222-6103
Satinder.Chera@cfib.ca

Richard D. Butler,  Counsel
Fasken Martineau Dumoulin LLP
Barristers and Solicitors
333 Bay Street,  Suite 2400
Bay Adelaide Centre, Box 20
Toronto, ON  M5H 2T6
Tel:  416 868 3336
Fax:  416 364 7813
rbutler@fasken.com
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Yours truly
FASKEN MARTINEAU DUMOULIN LLP

Richard D. Butler

RB/fd

CC: Satinder Chera, CFIB




